

TOWN OF NORTH REDINGTON BEACH BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS REGULAR MEETING MARCH 13TH, 2025

CALL TO ORDER

Vice Mayor Kennedy called the March 13th, 2025 meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. The meeting was held at the Town Hall building, 190 - 173rd Avenue, North Redington Beach, Florida.

Staff present was Town Attorney Jay Daigneault and Town Clerk Mari Campbell.

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS

JAY SUPER STEVE BRADLEY RICK NAGRABSKI MAYOR UNOPPOSED COMMISSIONER SEAT 1 UNOPPOSED UNOPPOSED UNOPPOSED

Town Attorney Daigneault swore in Mayor Super and Commissioners Bradley and Nagrabski for their two-year term ending in 2027.

ASSIGNMENT OF AREAS OF RESPONSIBILITY

Mayor Super designated the following areas of responsibility:

Kevin – Vice Mayor

Steve - Commissioner of Building

Rick - Commissioner of Public Works

Corey - Commissioner of Safety

Commissioner Thornton made a motion to approve the areas of responsibility. Commissioner Bradley 2nd the motion.

Commissioner Bradley

Yes

Vice Mayor Kennedy

Yes

Commissioner Nagrabski
Commissioner Thornton

Yes Yes Mayor Super

Yes

Motion carried.

PUBLIC INPUT (For items not on agenda)

Gary Curtis, resident, congratulated the new Mayor and Commissioner and thanked them for stepping up into the roles. He requested the town hold a post storm review meeting. He also

asked why the flags had not been replaced since the storms.

Elise Erickson, resident, thanked the new Mayor and Commissioners for filling the open positions.

John Messmore, resident and business owner, welcomed the new administration and stated he would help the town in any way needed.

CONSENT AGENDA February 13th, 2025 Regular Meeting Minutes; 2024-2025 Floodplain Annual Report

Commissioner Thornton made a motion to approve the consent agenda. Vice Mayor Kennedy seconded the motion. There was no public discussion. A roll call vote was taken.

Commissioner Bradley Yes
Commissioner Nagrabski Yes
Commissioner Thornton Yes

Vice Mayor Kennedy Yes Mayor Super Yes

Motion carried.

OLD BUSINESS

There was no old business.

NEW BUSINESS

There was no new business

MISCELLANEOUS

Vice Mayor Kennedy and Commissioner Thornton welcomed the new Mayor and Commissioners and stated they were looking forward to working with them.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:10 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Mari Campbell, CMC

Town Clerk